
The Kentucky Energy Planning & Inventory Commission (EPIC) will be hosting a Public 
Hearing at 6 p.m. on June 4, 2025, at the Webster County Courthouse.  

Pursuant to KRS 164.2807, EPIC has received a Notice of Intent to Retire the Robert A. Reid 
Combustion Turbine. You can read the entire Notice of Intent here: 
https://caer.uky.dev/sites/default/files/2025-03/cover-letter-reid-ct-w-exhibits.pdf.  

This public hearing will allow any Webster County community member to provide input and 
feedback about this proposed action.  
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